December Winth 1922. Dr. Livingston Farrand, President of Cornell University, Ithaca, W. Y. Dear President Farrand: -It has been decided to inaugurate a Graduate Course in Industrial Medicine at McGill University in the near future. To attain this end, however, it is deemed advisable and necessary to stimulate interest in this subject amongst the student body of the Medical School and amongst the leaders of our large Industrial Corporations, and throughout the community generally. It is the intention later on to approach these Corporations and enlist their sympathetic and financial aid. In order to do this we consider it expedient to hold a series of lectures during the month of February on various industrial problems ancillary to the practice of Medicine. We propose to begin these lectures on Friday, the 9th day of February, to be followed by one each Friday until six have been given. I am writing this letter to ask if you would favour us by coming to Montreal to deliver one of the lectures in this course, taking for your topic the subject of "Industrial Health Surveys". The University appreciates the value of the course it intends to inaugurate and realizes how much depends on the proper start. It would mean a very great deal to us if you would comply withour request